
Business/Organization Name ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Contact Person  _____________________________________ Phone _______________________________ 
 
 
Mailing Address _________________________________  City ________________   St _____  Zip ________ 
 
 
Email Address _______________________________________________     Donation (if any) $____________ 
 
Please return this completed form to:   
Joan Karpenko, Family Voices of North Dakota, 2708 Oak St, Grand Forks ND 58201 

Sunday, October 19, 2025
1:00 - 3:30 PM 

Alerus Center VIP Parking Lot 
Family Voices of North Dakota invites you to participate in our 11th Annual Trunk or Treat event on  
Sunday, October 19th from 1:00 - 3:30 PM in the VIP parking lot at Alerus Center in Grand Forks.   
For more information, call Joan at 701-330-8641 or email joan@fvnd.org. 
 
The purpose of Trunk or Treat is to provide a trick-or-treating experience without barriers for children with 
special needs, their siblings and friends - no steps, no doorbells!  Just fun, games and treats! 
 
Cars will line up in the parking lot (just like a car show!) and kids will trick or treat up and down all the 
trunks.  You are encouraged to decorate your vehicle and dress in costume. In addition to handing out your 
treats, you may provide a fun game or activity, if you wish.  
There will be prizes of $75, $50 and $25 gift cards for the best three trunks!
 

We are asking, where possible, for a $25 donation from our Trunks.  The funds will go to The Vivian Modin 
Helping Hands account to assist our families with travel, hotel, and meals for medical trips.

THANK YOU for being part of this great event.  And PLEASE join us, with or without a donation!!!!

Anyone can host a trunk - businesses, your family, co-workers, etc., 
But you must be pre-registered!

 
Set-up begins at 11:30 AM. Your vehicle must be in place no later than 12:45 PM.   

For the safety of the children, no vehicles will be allowed to enter after the event has begun. 
 

Plan to bring candy for approximately 700 children 
Note:  We participate in the Teal Pumpkin Project and we will provide a few non-food treats  

for you to hand out to children with food allergies.


